
Drogos, Donna, Env, Health fu z?or

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Attachments:

Bruce Rucker [brucker@stellar-environmental.com]
Wednesday, December 21, 2005 1 1:54 AM
Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Richard Makdisi
2836 Union Street, Oakland, CA

Workplan - Wadler Oakland Rl Drilling-Dec2005.pdf

Workplan - Wadler
Oakland RI D...

Ms. Drogos -

We have completed an initial site characterization of a former UST at the referenced site, under the oversight of Oakland
Fire. Hard copy report was mailed to Alameda County Health and to Oakland Fire. We expect that Oakland Fire will soon
(hopefully) formally transfer the case to Alameda County Health.

We mailed today to your attention(and are attaching an e-file)a workplan for a follow-on corrective action investigation. The
owner is motivated to begin the work as soon as possible. We will contact you in the near future to confirm your receipt of
the initial report and this workplan, and to obtain concurrence for the next phase of work.

We cannot make the electronic uploads to the Alameda County Health "ftp"
system because a case number has not yet been assigned.

Please feel free lo call me (or have the case officer call me) if ycu have any questions or updates. Thank you in advance.

Bruce M. Rucker, R.G-, R.E.A
Stellar Environmental Solutions, lnc.
2198 Sixth Street, #20'1
Berkeley, CA 94710

Tel: 510-644-3123
Fax: 5 1 0-644-3859
e-mail: brucker@stellar-environmental.com
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lvls. Drogos -

We have completed an initial sile characterization of a former UST at the referenced site, under the oversight of Oakland
Fire. Hard copy report was mailed to Alameda County Health and to Oakland Fire. We expect that Oakland Fire will soon
(hopefully) formally transfer the case to Alameda County Health,

We mailed today to your attention(and are attaching an e-file)a workplan for a follow-on corrective action investigation. The
owner is motivated to begin the work as soon as possible. We will contact you in the near future to confirm your receipt of
the initial report and this workplan, and to obtain concurrence for the next phase of work.

We cannot make the electronic uploads to the Alameda County Health "ftp"
system because a case number has not yet been assigned.

Please feel free to call me (or have the case officer call me) if you have any questions or updates. Thank you in advance.

Bruce lV. Rucker, R.G., R.E.A
Stellar Environmental Solutions, Inc.
2198 Sixth Street, #201
Berkeley, CA 94710

Tel :  510-644-3123
Fax: 510-644-3859
e-mail : brucker@stellar-environmental.com


